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To our trusted elected officials,

As a mother and kindergarten teacher, I am pleading with you to help stop HB3063 from
passing. I am in close contact with children and their families all day long and know that we
need to maintain our right to decide what goes into our bodies. I understand the fears about
sickness spreading, but this is not the way to do address the fears. We need to be trusted to do
what is right through education and the space to allow for individual needs and differences.
Please support our freedoms in a time when they are becoming more and more important.
-- 
Sincerely,

JoEllen Meyeroff
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